

Shenley Academy & Sixth Form, Shenley Lane, Birmingham, B29 4HE

T: 0121 464 5191 F: 0121 464 3711

E: shenley.enquiry@E-ACT.org.uk
W: www.shenleyacademy.E-ACT.org.uk

JAD/TB

29<sup>th</sup> March 2019

Dear Parent /Carer,

You may have seen a media report about a teenager being arrested outside of the academy yesterday for carrying a knife.

To ensure the avoidance of any doubt, we would like to reassure parents that this particular individual is not a Shenley student nor are they in anyway associated with our academy.

An incident like this reminds us all that knife crime is a growing concern both in the city and nationally. The safety and wellbeing of our students is our number one priority, and we continue to educate them in keeping safe at all times.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mr Davies, Mr Horgan or Mr Berry.

Yours Sincerely,

Mr J. Davies <u>Jack.Davies@E-ACT.org.uk</u>

Mr I. Horgan <a href="mailto:lane.horgan@E-ACT.org.uk">lan.Horgan@E-ACT.org.uk</a>

Mr M.Berry Matthew.Berry@E-ACT.org.uk





















